
 

Dear Parents 

 
This letter has been sent home to inform you about your child’s learning for next 

week.  

 

In Numeracy, the children will be using prior knowledge of place value to work out 
the value of different numbers. They will confidently be able to split up 2 digit 

numbers in to 10s and 1s. They will also be ordering numbers from the smallest to 

the biggest. 
 

In Literacy, the children will be learning about signs, symbols and lists. They will be 

identifying different signs and symbols around the school and understand what 
they represent. They will also be learning about adding commas into a list.  

 

In Science, this week the children will be continuing their exploration of forces. The 

children will be looking at a variety of different toys to see how they move and will 

classify them with a push or a pull movement. The children will also be walking 
around the school identifying different push and pull movements. For this week 

please can you send your child into class with a toy that they can share with the 

class.  
 

In PSHE, the children will be exploring road safety. They will be designing their own 

road safety poster and will discuss the importance of crossing a road safely.  
 

In IPC, the children will make their own mode of transport from recyclable 

materials. The children will learn about transport found on land and learn about the 

different objects found on the road, for example, road crossing, traffic lights. 
 

In Art, the children will be using water colours to create a sunset desert scene. The 

children will use big brush strokes to merge red, yellow and orange together.  
 

Notice & Reminders: 

 

 Please remember to check your child’s Communication Book daily. 

 Home Learning needs to be completed and returned to the class teacher 

by Wednesday (1N/1A) or Thursday (1I/1S). 

 Guided reading books and comment books need to be returned to the 

class teacher Wednesday (1N/1A) or Thursday (1I/1S). 

 

   The week ahead in Year 1 (2018) 



Have a lovely weekend! 

 
Yours faithfully 

Year 1 Team 


